
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Alan.Brandon@ghd.com"
Cc: Ericson, Dean; cctofiling@craworld.com
Subject: RE: 11135250-5 MF-16 Closure Request (1RP-4523) ~COR-11135250-05~
Date: Friday, September 14, 2018 10:40:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP4523_11135250-05Yu1 Closure Request.pdf

Good morning Messrs. Brandon & Ericson:
 
Please note that the GPS coordinates written in the closure report do not correspond to the release
location when plot onto aerial imagery, which does display the pipeline release location in
November 2017.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4523 closed. However, this
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com <Alan.Brandon@ghd.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 7, 2018 8:49 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Ericson, Dean <Dean.Ericson@energyTransfer.com>; cctofiling@craworld.com
Subject: 11135250-5 MF-16 Closure Request (1RP-4523) ~COR-11135250-05~
 
Olivia,
 
GHD formally submits the attached Closure Request and supporting documentation for the ETC Field
Services MF-16 release.  Included you will find the final C-141, completion photographs, and the
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previously submitted Assessment Summary Report.
 
If you have any questions, please call.
 
Thanks
 
 
Alan Brandon
Senior Project Manager
 
GHD
T: +1 505 884 0672 | M: +1 505 697 2025 | VOIP Ext: 867318 | E: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com
6121 Indian School Rd. NE Albuquerque New Mexico 87110 | www.ghd.com
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

 
_____________________
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please
delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other
person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications
through their networks.
_____________________
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